
This grant is made available through the Federal Emergency Management Agency

(FEMA) Assistance to Firefighters Grant (AFG) program for 2019. This grant is a highly

competitive program with fire departments from across the nation competing for a

limited amount of funding. ln particular, grant number EMW-2019-FG-10685 will fund

the replacement of fire engine number 5 located at the Humble Park fire station. This

particular vehicle is 20 years old and is now due for replacement. once the grant is

awarded the fire department will have one year from the date of the award to order and

receive the new fire apparatus. Additionally, grant number EMW-2019-FG-10687 will

fund the replacement of our Phillips Defibrillators/Monitors which have exceeded their

normal life expectancy, purchase firefighting protective clothing' and acquire

commercial grade washing machines for firefighting turnout gear as part of our health

initiative. Grant Control Number 00294
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